HB 263 -- Sexual Offenders
Sponsor: Franz

Currently, any person registered as a sexual offender must avoid
Halloween-related contact with children on October 31 of each
year. This bill specifies that any person required to register
as a sexual offender must avoid all Halloween-related contact
with children at any time as well as on October 31.



